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From: beth gallegos <btiikkainen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 4:43 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RE: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

TO: David Stawick,

1155 21st Street, NW,
Washington, DC 20581

Mr. Stawick,

Why are you trying to crack down so hard on the retail trader, who has done absolutely nothing
wrong??7!!H!

This is preposterous.

Crack down on the big banks instead. That is where you should be spending your time and taxpayer
money. Let the poor retail traders, such as myself, have the freedom to decide for ourselves how we
want to trade. We are not the ones manipulating the market!!!! We are just trying to survive.

We do not deserve to be punished in this way, just because the big banks got so greedy.

Think about it, please.

Sincerely,

Beth Gallegos, Trader



